Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had another busy week at nursery. We've started our new story 'The Gingerbread man' and even though some of us know it already, we want to be able to put on a story performance for Mother's day, so we need to know it really well.

On Friday, we all dressed up for World Book Day and we had some amazing costumes. It was great to see so many variations and know that the children enjoy stories at home too.

We've also enjoyed using our music tipi again outside and our new art area, creating our own brilliant designs.

Songs for this week:

Old Macdonald had a farm. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_6HzoUcx3eo

Number 4 song : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HzlfPXwy1YY
Salamanda Yoga https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nulWMFOotko





















In maths this week, we have looked at different ways of sharing 4. So, we used characters and food to play a sharing game to see if they always got the same or more or less than each other.

We would be very grateful if your child could continue practising putting on their coat and now attempting to pull up their own zip. It's very important for their independence skills. We will keep you posted on the maths workshop as we had a few organisational matters to sort out. (this will be after parents evening now)

We would like to welcome all the mums to a Mother's day performance on March 17^{th} at 11am and 2.45pm. The children are going to tell you a story and sing you a few songs too. Hope you can join us!

Have a lovely weekend everyone.

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott and Mrs Ellis